
Parish Council News – October 2022 

 

Parish Council Meetings and Possible Change of Venue 

The ‘Work Club’, set up by Solihull Council, will provide facilities for remote working at the 

Library and is due to open to the public on Monday September 26
th

 2022. This will vastly 

reduce the space available for public meetings on the Library first floor.  Please check out our 

Facebook page or website for further details on venue and day for the October meeting. 

 

HM the Queen 

 

The Parish Council joined residents in mourning 

the death of HM Queen Elizabeth II.  The 

Platinum Jubilee event in this community was a 

joyful event of thanks and celebration and we will 

always have those fond memories. We would like 

to thank Rev Theresa Jones for laying the 

beautiful wreath on the memorial. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Goal Post is Back! 

 

It’s great to see the goal post back and in use by our 

young footballers, plus the 2 damaged benches have 

been replaced by more robust metal benches. 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Front Garden Competition 

 

Congratulations to David of Broom Lane, Vicky 

of Dickens Heath Rd and Priscilla of Rumbush 

Lane on your award-winning gardens! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Playground and Additional Lighting 

The new playground is currently taking shape, and as you read this, it should be nearly ready 

to open. We can’t wait to see the children of Dickens Heath enjoying the new play 

equipment!  The Parish Council have listened to your concerns about antisocial behaviour, 



which can be a particular problem on the Village Green at night, and have funded an 

additional lamp post which will ensure better lighting over the new play equipment. 

 

Streetwatch 

The Streetwatch team have done over 50 walks this summer and are now looking to increase 

their team - anyone interested in joining them, please contact dickensheathnw@gmail.com to 

register your interest and find out more. 

Moving into Autumn, the Streetwatch Team will be posting top tips on keeping safe during 

the winter months…so please look out for these on our Facebook Page. 

 

In the meantime, the Team look forward to seeing you out and about in the village! 

 

 

Dickens Heath Parish Council. 

 

Contact Us: 

Dickens Heath Parish Council Tel: 07772 469271, Email: dickensheathpc@hotmail.com  

www.dickensheathpc.org.uk  c/o Dickens Heath Library, Old Dickens Heath Rd, Dickens 

Heath, Solihull B90 1SD 

mailto:dickensheathnw@gmail.com

